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From: Smith, James M.

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 11:18 AM

To: IRRC

Subject: FW: Proposed Regulation "Industrial Housing and Components"
#3063

From: Elam M. Herr [

Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 10:20 AM

To: Smith, James M,

Subject: RE: Proposed Regulation "Industrial Housing and Components"
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Jim: We have reviewed the Department of Community and Economic Development’s proposed regulation
changes to 12 PA. Code Ch. 145, “industrial Housing and Components” and have concluded that it would not
impose any additional requirements or cost to our membership. In reviewing the document it seems to follow
the legislative intent in updating the regulations by bring them into conformance with current industry
standards, codes, and practices. it would address the manufacture, transportation, installation and building
standards of industrialized commercial buildings and components. We see no issues with the proposed
regulations.

Once again, thank you for affording us the opportunity to review and comment on regulations that may have an
impact on our membership. If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me. Elam

Elam M. Herr

Asst. Executive Director
PSATS

4855 Woodland Drive
Enola, PA 17025-1291
717-763-0930
eherr@psats.org




